## **Verification of Bank Details**



Dear suppliers,

We would like to inform you that we have centralized the maintenance of bank details in our supplier master data for the Dürr Systems AG and affiliates in a Shared Service Center (SSC).

As our business is expanding, we have a growing need to further improve processes to ensure the validity and security of bank details. Our new process will now require a two-step verification – firstly by e-mail and secondly by phone. This process is executed for all new and updated bank details. Thus, please expect our e-mail and phone call to verify your bank data.

If you have any questions regarding this new process, please contact your respective contact person in the purchasing team or the SSC team via e-mail (<u>FK-Vendor-Control@durr.com</u>).

Thank you for your co-operation, Shared Service Center Team